

'Public Health for Seniors During COVID - 19': September 30th, 2021 from 10:00

AM 1 message

Handi-Care Intl. <newsletter@handicareintl.org>
Reply-To: us7-325c563de9-b839715b63@inbound.mailchimpapp.net
To: Sulo Krishnamurthy <info@handicareintl.org>

Sun, Sep 19, 2021 at 9:10 PM

View this email in your browser



Newsletter 181 - September 19, 2021



Public health for Seniors and others during COVID-19: Thursday, September 30th, 2021 from 10:00 AM. Topics on the effects of the vaccines and about the Delta and other variants will be covered. Q&A at the end of his talk. All are welcome to register.

Meeting link will be open from 9:45 AM.

Thursday, September 30th, 2021 from 10:00 AM 'Public health for Seniors and others During Covid Times' by Dr. Arun Chockalingam!

Don't miss the opportunity of listening to Dr. Arun Chokkalingam, professor of medicine and global health at University of Toronto. Topics on the effects of the vaccines and about the Delta and other variants will be covered. He will be taking questions at the end of his talk.

We are very excited to bring this very important talk and we thank Dr. Chokkalingam for greaciously agreeing to present this lecture.

Dr. Arun Chockalingam is Professor of Medicine and Global Health at the University of Toronto and founding director of Global Health at The National Heart, Lung and Blood Institute of the US National Institute of Health (NIH). He is passionate about global health research, particularly on prevention of Non-Communicable Diseases (NCD) and their control in Low and Middle Income Countries (LMIC). He has established research collaborations in all six continents including China and India. His multidisciplinary research interests, beyond cardiovascular health, include household air pollution; mental health; congruency of health, agriculture and economics; and smart villages. He has published 175+ papers; served as an editorial board member and reviewer for numerous journals. He has organized several national and international conferences in Canada and abroad and is a co-editor of the book "Smart Villages - Bridging the Global Urban-Rural Divide, recently published by Springer."

Join us on Thursday, September 30th, 2021 from 10:00 AM

Registration is mandatory to receive link from Zoom (Not from Handicare Intl).





Please add our email addresses, newsletter@handicareintl.org, and communication@handicareintl.org, phone number, 647-853-4419 to your contact list so our emails/messages can reach your inbox.

Thank you!

Warm Regards,









Handi-Care Intl. Registered Canadian Charity #BN889046397RR0001 www.handicareintl.org

Our mailing address is:

38 Larwood Blvd., Toronto, Ontario, M1M 2M5 Canada | info@handicareintl.org | T: +1 (416) 293 3994

You are receiving this email because you have contributed to the Handi-Care Intl.

You can unsubscribe from this list.

Copyright © 2021 Handi-Care Intl. All rights reserved.

This email was sent to info@handicareintl.org

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Handi-Care Intl. BN889046397RR0001 · 38 Larwood Blvd · Toronto, ON M1M 2M5 · Canada

